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Report of the Clerk to Council 

A Public Hearing was held on July 24, 2024 to receive verbal and written 
submissions regarding amendments to the Town of Mahone Bay’s Land Use 
Bylaw and Municipal Planning Strategy.  
 
1 members of the public were in attendance  
0 members of the public presented comments to the Hearing 
0 written submissions were received prior to the hearing 
0 written submissions was received at the hearing 
 
The hearing adjourned at 7:17 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kelly Munroe 
Town Clerk 
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